
Thursday 7th September

Dear Parents/Carers,

In preparation for the upcoming residential trip to Winmarleigh Hall on Wednesday 11th October
to Friday 13th October, please find attached some essential information. On the day of departure,
children are to arrive at school at the normal time (8.50am). We will be leaving around 11.00am
and your child will require a disposable packed lunch that day. We will be returning to school on
Friday before the end of the school day.

 Kit list- Information about the items to pack/not pack in your child’s luggage.
 Parent consent form- Please fully complete and return with emergency and dietary

information before Friday 15th September.

Scan the QR code below for information about the activity centre.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to either myself or your child’s
class teacher.

Kind regards,

Mrs Cuthbert
Assistant Headteacher


